
          FRANKLIN COUNTY QUILTERS GUILD           
Minutes of April 15, 2009 

 
WELCOME by Pres. Shirley Babcock to 37 members present.  New Members: None. 
         Guests;  Jared Melton 
         Thank you note received from Sue O'Brien, Administrative Assistant with Franklin Co. 
          Home Health for quilts received from FCQG.  Thank you note received from Sonja                      
Rochon, Voices Against Violence and a check in the amount of $l00.00 received from                   
James Bodaky for a Charity Quilt exhibited in the "I Spy" Main St. storefront   A thank you 
          note received from Paul Jefferson, disabled veteran for Purple Heart quilt. 
SECRETARY'S REPORT;  Motion to accept; Shireen Melton, seconded by Bonnie Evans. 
          Correction to 3-18-09 report: BOM winners Diane Forey and Gina Meigs. 
TREASURER'S REPORT; Motion to accept, Denise Chase, seconded by Nancy Orcutt. 
OLD BUSINESS; Sharon Perry expressed a heartfelt thanks to everyone who made the 2009                 
quilt show a tremendous success.  Report included in meeting packet. Shireen Melton                    
received special thanks for the outstanding job of planning the quilt layout for the show, as 
          did Gail Darling and Sally Krupp for the publicity and the "I Spy" quilts on Main St. 
          storefront windows.                                                                                                                             
WRAP UP of 2009 Quilt Show to be held Wednesday, April 22, 6:30pm at the Northwest            
Conference Center large conference room. 
          Thank you from Pres.Shirley Babcock for everyone's effort making the quilt show s  
           success.  All members are encouraged to register constructive comments that would 
           strengthen and improve future quilt shows. 
           There were 3 requests for recipient of 2010 Charity Quilt.  Ballot vote awarded the quilt              
to Habitat For Humanity. 
            Nominating committee update:  Bonnie stated that the committee is still seeking some- 
           one to fill the President position, Program Chair and Charity Quilts project.  A change in 
            the President's duties is being considered so as to share the work load. 
NEW BUSINESS: none 
ANNOUNCEMENTS; Staples Business Rewards Reminder (Use phone #868-7168) 
           Sharon reminded everyone she has tickets for the MaryAnn Hopkins workshop June 3-4 in            
Hyde Park.   Donna Barre gave information about upcoming Ricky Tims workshop.              
BOM  raffle winners are Gerda Thibault and Sandy Maynard. 
PROGRAMS:  MAY,  Kathie Alyce, Waterfall Quilts.  JUNE, Silent Auction 
MONTHLY DRAWINGS:  Donna Barre, Alyce Bushey, Martha Dalton 
FOOD SHELF drawing: Mary Ellen Therrien 
CHARITY QUILT SHOW AND TELL; 3 lovely Charity Quilts displayed. 
SHOW AND TELL: more lovely quilts for 20l0 Quilt Show. 
PROGRAM; Pam Druhen, Threadscapes.  "Quilting for Real" trunk show and lecture. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rose Rixon, Secretary 


